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April 2018 
 
Safe Kids is honored to partner with the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, the National 
Child Passenger Safety Board and all technicians who support the national CPS Certification program. In 
order to maintain the excellence of this important program, we are announcing the following modest 
fee increases to go into effect January 1, 2019.  
 

• Course Fees: Certification course fees will increase from $85 to $95. This modest adjustment is 
the first since 2014. It will cover the cost increases for customer service, printing, shipping and 
fuel surcharges and improving the online system. 
 

• Recertification Fees: After almost 10 years, there will be a $5 increase for two years of CPS 
certification to accommodate annual increases in our direct expenses.  
 

I understand and appreciate the commitment and dedication you demonstrate each and every day. 
These modest increases will help us continue to support you and your efforts to protect kids. As we 
continue to improve the program, we hope you will provide your feedback and constructive ideas to 
Kerry Chausmer at kchausmer@safekids.org.  
 
Thank you for everything you do to prevent injuries and save lives.   
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Torine Creppy 
President 
Safe Kids Worldwide 
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